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From: Board of Pharmacy
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA
Subject: Product Recall - Safecor Health, LLC
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 5:08:56 PM


The following item/lot below, packaged and distributed by Safecor Health, LLC, is being recalled due to
the box label displaying Thiamine Hydrochloride instead of Thiamine Mononitrate.  This is not a recall
from the manufacturer of the product. 


Vitamin B-1 (Thiamine) 100mg Tablets
NDC/UPC - 48433-108-01. 
Lots 16A004, 16A015, 16A035, A15012, A15021
Shipped 8/31/2015 through 8/25/2016


Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product,
and contact your wholesaler for directions.
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